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I am opposed to SB 243. I served as an infantryman in the US Marine Corps 

defending the Constitutional rights of Americans overseas only to return home to 

learn that the average Oregonian’s Constitutional rights are in greater danger from 

Oregon politicians than our enemies in the Middle East. This bill only serves to limit 

the ability of Oregonians to defend themselves against criminals who will never follow 

any gun law. Stand with the Constitution and vote NO on SB 243.   


